The Marshalls Energy Company owes Mobil Oil Micronesia about $5.3 million.

This debt figure was confirmed recently by MEC general manager Billy Roberts.

Mobil is attempting to get RMI government/MEC agreement to a debt payment plan. MEC dropped Mobil after 14 years of being supplied by the Guam-based company, and recently switched to SK Networks of South Korea.

“We’re negotiating with Mobil to arrive at a repayment plan that fits MEC’s cash flow situation,” Chief Secretary and MEC board member Bobby Muller said recently. He indicated MEC was looking at a two-year payback plan.

“We’re counting on MEC to get its finances in order,” he added.

Roberts said that MEC’s break from Mobil “will benefit the RMI in the long-run.”

